
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 13th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

Swimming sessions for Class 3 and 4 pupils 
    
As part of our P.E. Curriculum all pupils in Classes 3 and 4 will be taking part in swimming lessons on 
Thursday mornings at Oswestry School. Sessions will start next Thursday 19th September and will take 
place each week up to October half term holiday. 
 
Children will leave school at 10:45am. and return in time for lunch. They will need a bag with a swimming 
costume, towel and goggles (optional). Transport will be provided by Oswestry School. 
 
The cost of the pool hire and swimming coaches will be met by P.E. and Sports Funding Grant. 
 
As this is a curriculum-based activity, all students will be expected to take part unless they have been 
excused due to exceptional circumstances.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr R.E. Shepherd 

Glyn Road 
Selattyn 

Oswestry 
Shropshire 
SY10 7DH 

 
Tel: 01691 659744 

www.selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk  
admin@selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk 

     head@selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk 
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